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Uniform Survey Feedback s A

Summary of findings:

_ \ ﬂ 74% preferred the proposed new uniform.

Thank you to the students, parents and
staff who took part in our recent survey
on uniform. We were pleased to see a
really high response. Any uniform
changes will be optional for existing
students, to ensure there are no
unnecessary costs to parents and
carers.

Students, staff and parents preferred the round neck jumper.

77% of respondents preferred the jumper to the cardigan.

76% of respondents preferred a plain black pleated skirt
over the current plaid kilt.

Quotes from the survey:

“New uniform will be cheaper, much better."

“Love the idea of polo shirts."

“Definitely more comfortable for students.”

“Much easier for transition from primary school!” ,’
“Far more practical and manageable.”

Next steps:

7th May: 14" May: 2" June: 13th June:
Final decision New supplier New supplier in Communicating new
on uniform secured place arrangements to parents

A reminder that the new uniform be only be compulsory for incoming new
Year 7 students from September 2025. All other students can choose
whether to adopt the new uniform for September 2025.



